
 

 

Dear Community Member,  

Saving Animals During 
Disasters is so excited to 
announce the sixth annual 
Salty Paws Festival  to take 
place around the beautiful 
Carolina Beach Lake on 
October 18th.  The Salty 
Paws Festival  is hosted by 
Saving  Animals During 
Disasters, a 501c3 non-profit 
organization whose goal  is 
to aid in the rescue and 
support of animals affected 
by disasters, whether natural 
or manmade.   All proceeds 
of the festival go toward care for these animals. 
 
Working with a network of generous supporters and corporate sponsors, we provide 
emergency aid in the form of food, medicine, intervention and veterinary care in cases 
where immediate action means the difference between life and death for animals with 
no other means of help.  In addition to material support, our volunteers work to bring 
awareness and education to the community in hopes of preventing the cruel fate of so 
many animals at the hands of the inhumane among us.   
 
Our previous five Salty Paws Festivals have been HUGE successes, attracting 
thousands of attendees and numerous vendors.  This festival will have music, food, pet 
contests, pet adoptions, lots of activities for adults, children and pets, and many prizes 
will be given out all afternoon.  
  
 You have an important role in our community, and we hope you will offer your support 
by becoming a sponsor for this year's festival.   Not only will you be contributing to a 
worthwhile cause in the community, but you’ll receive valuable benefits as well.   Every 
sponsorship level includes tickets to the festival and various types of advertising for 
your company.  Other benefits of sponsorship are listed on the attached Sponsorship 
Levels page.  We hope you’ll consider a sponsorship, and we look forward to hearing 
from you. 
  

 


